
Our Lady and St. Anne’s Primary School 

 

Parent Council / P.T.F.A   30th October 2017 
 

Present – Theresa Robertson, Lisa McCreadie, Nicola 

McDermott, Katrina Glennon, Lara Carroll, Catherine Quail  

 

Introduction New Principal Teacher, Mrs Carroll, introduced herself to 
members and present members introduced themselves. 

Movie Night 
 

Cost of LET and Licence for Movie Night (24th Nov) 
discussed. £5 entry fee per family.  
Single Licence is approx. £75-£100 and would allow for one 
film to be shown. PTFA agreed to cover cost of this from 
PTFA fund.  
Ongoing Licence would also be an option, using either Film 
Club UK or Cinema for All, and will be investigated as a 
possible future investment. 

Christmas Fayre Mrs Robertson gave an update of stalls and activities known 
for Christmas Fayre. Other ideas from members were 
welcomed. These included . . .  

 8 stalls 

 Christmas Enterprise craft – Teachers will order 
materials to allow children to prepare a craft to sell 

 Tattoos, nails, face paint etc Mrs Glennon has also 
offered to supply Sand Art for this room too. 

 Hot dogs, crisps and juice will be available 

 Sweets and treats for sale. 

 Santa’s Grotto – Mrs Carroll suggested considering 
photographs / order forms etc. 

 Mrs Glennon suggested a ‘kids only’ area for children 
to purchase small, wrapped gifts for 
parents/carers/family members. 

 ‘Nearly new’ stall – children to bring in games, toys, 
books etc. they are finished with that are in good 
condition. 

 ‘Raffle’ table – donations required 

 Decorate a Plate 
PTFA will prepare flyers to send to families asking for 
vouchers / donations for children’s toy sale and raffle prizes. 

Hallowe’en Parade An entrance fee of £1 will be charged for the Parade. Parents 
will be invited for tea / coffee, cakes and biscuits after the 
parade, while children enjoy their Hallowe’en parties. 

 


